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May 30, 2025 
Dear Parents/Guardians of our 8th Graders,  

 
We are so excited to celebrate our 8th graders as they embark onto high school. Graduation will 
be held at Hunterdon Central High School’s Athletic Field at 4:00 on Friday, June 20.  
Please drop your child off in the IMC parking lot by 3:30. You may park anywhere on 
campus. The bleachers hold 2,500 people, so there is no limit to the number of guests you can 
bring.  You will be sitting on the bleachers (closest to the 9/10 campus), so bring sunscreen and 
water!  The high school has requested that there are NO confetti cannons.  
 
Graduation gowns will be distributed to 
your children on Wednesday, June 19. 
These academic robes will be worn over 
their clothing. Graduation is a special 
occasion that only occurs a few times in 
our lives. We encourage our students to be 
comfortable but to also dress to honor the 
occasion, as there will be many pictures 
taken on this day! Please give special 
consideration to footwear as it is 
prominently displayed under an academic 
robe.  
 
In the event that there is inclement 
weather, all families will receive a total of 
4 tickets. The alternate plan is to use the 
high school’s auditorium. Thank you for 
partnering with us over the past three 
years.  It has been a pleasure having your 
children at RMS, and we wish them all the 
best in the future! 
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